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A message from Rev Nicki Bland: 
  
 

Dear Friends  

 

As I write this in the middle of May it is difficult to know where we will be in June, whether we will be 

allowed to socialise with our friends and loved ones, whether we will be back in lockdown. 

I am very grateful for the team of people from all three churches in the Benefice who have worked tirelessly 

and continue to work persistently to make sure that we have delivered, via Zoom, all sorts of services and 

activities to keep our congregations worshipping and enjoying virtual time together. 

The log in ID for all our Zoom meetings is 712447549 and the password is 022067. There is always 

someone letting you in through the waiting room for security. Also, there is a weekly newsletter informing 

you of what is happening and that varies from week to week.  If you think you should have been receiving 

the newsletter and have not done so, please check in your junk mail because many people have found that it 

has gone in there.  If you would like to receive the newsletter and have an email, please send your email to 

me at revlesnicki@gmail.com or if you don’t have an email give me a ring and we will arrange to bring one 

round to you. 

 

These verses from the poem from A.A.Milne ‘Now We are Six ‘remind me of how it was before the 

lockdown when we would be socialising with a friend or neighbour: 

 

Wherever I am, there's always Pooh, 
There's always Pooh and Me. 
Whatever I do, he wants to do, 
"Where are you going today?" says Pooh: 
"Well, that's very odd 'cos I was too. 
Let's go together," says Pooh, says he. 
"Let's go together," says Pooh. 
 
So wherever I am, there's always Pooh, 
There's always Pooh and Me. 
"What would I do?" I said to Pooh, 
"If it wasn't for you," and Pooh said: "True, 
It isn't much fun for One, but Two, 
Can stick together, says Pooh, says he. "That's how it is," says Pooh.  
 
And let’s hope that is how it will be soon. Christians believe that they are never on their own, that God 
is always with them. We are people of hope. 
 
Matthew’s Gospel finishes with these words 
‘And remember, I am with you always, to the end of the age.’ 

 

 

With love and blessings, 

Nicki Bland 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

  

mailto:revlesnicki@gmail.com
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YOUR CHURCH PROGRAMME 

ALL ON THE ZOOM LINK 712 447 549   PASSWORD 022067 

* MONDAY TO SATURDAY - MORNING AND EVENING PRAYER AT 8.30 AM AND 5.30 PM. 

* TUESDAY - MEDITATION AT 7.00 PM 

* WEDNESDAY - STUDY GROUP AT 2.00PM, CONTACT REV NICKI FOR INFORMATION. 

* FRIDAY FAMILY FUN AT 10.00 AM - This Fun time varies from week to week but will have puppets,  

      stories and singing and sometimes a Blue Peter-like craft time 

* SUNDAY PARISH EUCHARIST AT 10.30 AM 

* RE-SCHEDULED ROGATIONTIDE SERVICE: 

 

    Rogationtide Service 

24th May 2020 at 3pm 

Agden Green Farm in Great Staughton 

Thanks to William and Emma Mumford, for hosting this year’s “Virtual Walk” 

 Zoom Id 712-447-549 PW 022067 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/712447549?pwd=cExPbTg3a2gxbUcwRmVEQUtFUmViZz09 

 

 

NON-STOP GOSPEL READING MARATHON ON SUNDAY 31ST MAY 

We’re raising £1,000 to support our churches in the Benefice of the Staughtons with Hail 

Weston with a non-stop gospel reading marathon on Sunday 31st May. The marathon is to 

raise funds to help keep our Churches alive and active in these difficult times. Our normal 

fundraising has been curtailed because of social distancing but we are hoping to install 

broadband in all three churches so we can maintain our outreach to the community now and 

in the future. There are always people who cannot get to church but would love to join in the 

worship.  
 

Please donate to my Just Giving Page:  
 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/lesley-bland?utm_term=DNpqVxekj 
 

Rev Nicki Bland 

 

 

https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus04web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F712447549%3Fpwd%3DcExPbTg3a2gxbUcwRmVEQUtFUmViZz09&data=02%7C01%7C%7C7abae50b92ad4440f11108d7f5ca7836%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637248122252699148&sdata=Y%2FRk9oHHfu6SRD8Bp%2FetubptBsQnrgkiP8RiYYYXQ1M%3D&reserved=0
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/lesley-bland?utm_term=DNpqVxekj
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St Nicolas’ Parochial Church Council Hail Weston 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Although the church building is closed the church community is still very active. You will see from the 

newsletter how the virtual world has been embraced to bring the church to you. Everyone with access to 

online services has the opportunity to take part from home.  

However, no physical services has resulted in no opportunity for congregations to provide offerings. These 

are an important part of our ‘Giving Society’ that provides the income to enable us to have both an active 

church community and keep our much loved 800 year old building and churchyard in reasonable repair. 

Technology is available though, and details below provide an opportunity for you to make contactless 

donations using your mobile phone camera. If your phone is not set up to read QR codes follow the 

instructions at the bottom of the page to down load the Tap & Scan application. 

 

 
 

 
 

On the Google Play Store or the Apple App Store download an app called Tap&Scan. It’s provided by (Thyngs) and 

its logo is orange. (Using this app you can scan QR codes without getting adverts which is handy). 

                                                                                                 
Using your mobile device, phone or tablet camera, scan the QR code and then follow the onscreen directions. 

You will get options for amounts to donate, just tap the amount. 

Next you get a choice of method of payment. ‘Donate’ takes you to Google Pay option, alternatively choose ‘card 

payment’ and then complete payment details as requested. 

You will finally have an option to add Gift Aid if you are a UK tax payer completing this element enables the church 

to claim 25% on your donation from HMRC. 

When the process is complete you will receive an email confirmation. 



 
 

News from the Churches of Great Staughton, Little Staughton 

and Hail Weston 

 

During the time we can't meet up, here is a way of keeping in touch with what is happening through 

our Church network. 
  

There is now an electronic newsletter which gives a weekly update from the Staughtons with Hail Weston 

Church family.  If you would like to be included in its circulation please email giving permission to: 

elizabeth.edmunds4@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Covid 19 - Hail Weston Mutual Aid 
  

Hail Weston has its own Covid-19 Mutual Aid Group where we can support each other 
during these difficult times.  If you need help or you would like to volunteer then please get 

in touch. 
  

Possible Support Options are: 
Arranging Deliveries 

Picking up Shopping & Medication 
A friendly Phone Call 

Posting Mail 
Urgent Supplies 

Help topping up Electric or Gas key 
  

Phone call or text to 07513-914986 
Email:  marianmulcahy@btinternet.com and /or  

martin@baughan.org.uk 
  

Just call or text and we will do our best to help you (for free!) 
  

Even if you’re self-isolating, you’re not alone 
  

 

 

St Nicolas Church 100 Club 2020/21 
  

The winners of the April 100 Club Draw are as follows: 

  
  

1st prize        Maurice Lee     £50.00 

2nd prize       Mark Green     £25.00 

3rd prize       Reverend Nicki Bland    £10.00 
  

  
Congratulations to all the winners! 

  
Hail Weston Parochial Church Council 

St Nicolas Church 100 Club 2020/21 
 

The winners of the May 100 Club Draw are as follows: 

 
 

1st prize     Ticket No.1     Anna Davey   £50.00 

2nd prize       Ticket No. 57  Maria Bishop   £25.00 

3rd prize       Ticket No. 98  Jenny Holland   £10.00 
 
 

Congratulations to all the winners! 
 

Hail Weston Parochial Church Council 

mailto:elizabeth.edmunds4@gmail.com
mailto:marianmulcahy@btinternet.com
mailto:martin@baughan.org.uk
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If you have news, articles or events for inclusion in the next issue, please contact Ruth.   Publication deadline is 15th of each 
month (7.00pm) 

Editor: Ruth Easom, 6 Barker Close (01480 217034) 
E-mail: ruth@beasom.plus.com  

  

 

THE VILLAGE HALL 
 

  
Contact:   Dawn Isaac (01480 581634) 
  
Hire Rates: £10 ph  Hail Weston Residents  £12 ph Non-Village Residents 
  
Deposit: £20 
  
 
 
 
PRE-SCHOOL ACTIVITY GROUP  Monday-Friday 9.15am - 2.15pm term time  
  

Contact: Sam Hitchen  (during pre-school session) on 01480 214574  

mailto:may@billandmay.co.uk

